Report

Women's Union of Al-Farabi Kazakh National University

"Women Changing the World"

On May 12, 2023, at 10:30 AM, a meeting took place in auditorium 3-1 at the Faculty of Philology with the Director of the Information Resource Center of the Department of Press, Culture, and Education of the US Consulate General in Almaty, Elmirа Madiyevna Kireeva.

The theme of the meeting was "Library as a Public Space."

Elmirа M. Kireeva provided a detailed account of her career development and her education in the United States under the "Bolashak" program. During her speech, she emphasized that in a market economy, libraries serve as essential resources for accessing information and play a significant role in students' university choices. The attendees, including professors, students, master's, and doctoral candidates, received ample information about the library system in America and the access to electronic libraries in the USA. Kireeva then highlighted the projects organized in "American Corners" in Kazakhstan, where there are ongoing activities such as discussion clubs, movie screenings, presentations of American cuisine, and meetings with US cultural figures. A presentation of the Information Resource Center of the US Consulate General in Almaty was also given. Furthermore, all interested individuals can attend English language courses, as well as courses on American culture and history, free of charge. Booklets were distributed, and the center's program for 2023 was presented 
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